
 

 
 
14 February 2023 
 
 
Kia Ora one and all 
 
With families spread right across Auckland - the past 24-48 hours will have been a real 
challenge and quite tough for some. The wind is still with us for sure. 
 
Some of you have lost power /internet, had some flooding (again) and some have reported 
trees down etc.... 
 
Remarkably our school sites have come through well. Some minor repairs are 
taking place today and early tomorrow. 
 

We are open for physical on site learning tomorrow at all of our campuses with 
the usual start and finish times for a school day. 
 
We fully understand if there are any students or staff absences. There are multiple crews 
needing to work throughout Tamaki Makaurau carrying out infrastructure repairs so please 
be careful at all times in your comings and goings. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you back on site tomorrow. 
 
Much aroha 
 
Nga mihi nui 
Regards 
  
Murray 
  
Murray Burton MNZM 
B.Ed Dip Tchg 
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